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New Information From Your CPMG Medical Directors…
… always interesting to us – hopefully useful to you!

_______________________________________________________________________

We are excited to announce that Rady Children's Hospital-San Diego and CHOC
Children's Hospital will be collaborating on a FREE, CME half-day TCPi Regional
Learning Collaborative Conference on August 4, 2018 at the Westin in Carlsbad.
This TCPi Regional Learning Collaborative is open to all providers and office staff;
however, space is limited!

We encourage you to bring your entire Team and to reserve your spot early if you would
like to attend. Mileage reimbursement will be provided for all attendees, and office staff
(non-providers) will be reimbursed at $17/hour. Free breakfast and lunch will be offered.

Date: Saturday, August 4, 2018
Time: 8:30 a.m. - 2:30 p.m., Wellness Zone and Check-In opens at 7:30 a.m.
Location: Westin Carlsbad Resort & Spa, 5480 Grand Pacific Drive, Carlsbad, CA
92008
Register here: tcpiconference.eventbrite.com

Best,

Dani Staub, MPH
Quality Improvement Advisor, Population Health
Rady Children’s Hospital - San Diego
O: (858) 966-4938
dstaub1@rchsd.org

Do not hesitate to contact us if you have questions or concerns.

Whitney Carr Edwards, MD, FAAP
Senior Medical Director, CPMG

Marshall J. Littman, MD, FAAP
Associate Medical Director, CPMG




